From: Rooney A
Dear Sir.
re: Proposed demolition and redevelopment of Wimbledon Library

It is with great dismay | have learnt that yet again, Merton is planning the destruction of
one
of the few remaining historic buildings in the town.

Apart from the fact we will lose our Library - maybe of little consequence and of no
value to Merton councillors,
but to a great many residents it is a valuable resource, never mind the architecture.

| have not been informed of this - why are Wimbledon Residents kept in the dark and
why is your consultation is in August - holiday time. It is apparent that the culture at
Merton Council is one of non-transparency and complete disregard for council tax
paying residents.

You have allowed monstrosities to be built in the town and destroyed any character it
had with obvious contempt. What benefits were there to the Council from all the
companies who inhabit the ugly buildings in the Broadway??? There are certainly none
to Residents.

| would like you to leaflet and inform all your taxpayers before any consultation takes
place as is our democratic right.



